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To Whom it may concern, 

 I chose a public charter school for my children because I value an education for 

them where they can get quality support in the most vital years of their education. 

Smaller class sizes and opportunities for small group learning has proven to be so 

beneficial for my children, I know my kids are safe and well supported in this 

environment.  

 

As a parent, I am writing in support of House Bill 3444. Charter enrollment has gone 

up, but funding has decreased. Our students deserve the same funding as all other 

students in the state of Oregon. Please vote yes on HB 3444.  

Thank you.  

 

Xan Burk 


